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Town Clerk

From: Tracy Gilmartin <tgilmartin@onevoicewales.wales>
Sent: 07 April 2025 13:08
To: Tracy Gilmartin
Subject: Motions for 2025 Annual General Meeting 

Dear Clerk 
 
Motions for 2025 Annual General Meeting 
 
Member councils are invited to propose a maximum of two motions for debate at the AGM on 
Wednesday 1st October 2025, which must arrive at this office no later than noon on Friday 20th June 
2025 for consideration by the AGM Motions Committee which will meet on Thursday 26th June 2025. 
 
For motions to be acceptable, the following requirements must be met: 
 
A motion must reflect a national issue or problem – One Voice Wales cannot take forward motions 
that are only relevant to one particular area. (Local issues/matters can be dealt with at Area 
Committee meetings.) 
 
Each motion must be accompanied by a short explanatory note (not exceeding 150 words) in order 
that the Agenda Committee can fully understand the points being made. 
 
The Motions Committee will sit in late June and councils will be notified of the Committee’s 
decisions.  If a motion is accepted but amendments to it are proposed by the Committee, the relevant 
council(s) will be contacted. There will be a two-week period for the council either to accept the 
recommendations or submit a new version; otherwise, the amended motion will be put forward. 
 
If your Council’s motion is accepted, then you must provide the name of both your proposer and a 
seconder (who must be from another council) no later than three weeks prior to the AGM taking 
place.  
 
Both the proposer and seconder must be present at the AGM for the motion(s) to be debated. Please 
note that they will be allowed a maximum of 3 minutes each to both propose and second your 
motion. 
 
The final list of agreed motions will be issued to councils in time for their September 2025 meetings in 
order for councils to have time to consider whether they wish their delegates to adopt a particular 
stance in relation to the vote (or whether to allow them to arrive at a judgement following the 
appropriate debate). 
 
Yours sincerely 
Lyn Cadwallader 
Chief Executive, One Voice Wales 
 
 
Un Llais Cymru / One Voice Wales 
24c Stryd y Coleg / 24c College Street 
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Rhydaman / Ammanford 
SA18 3AF 
07917 846510 / 01269 595400 
tgilmartin@onevoicewales.wales            
onevoicewales.wales / unllaiscymru.cymru 

      
Y prif gorff cynrychioli ar gyfer Cynghorau Cymuned a Thref yng Nghymru. 

Gwefan: https://www.unllaiscymru.cymru/  Website: https://www.onevoicewales.wales/ 

Wrth adael Un Llais Cymru, cafodd yr e-bost hwn ei sganio ar gyfer pob firws sy’n hysbys. Rydym yn cymryd 
yr angen i warchod eich data o ddifrif. Er mwyn gweld ein Hysbysiad Preifatrwydd, cliciwch ar y 
ddolen:https://www.unllaiscymru.cymru/polisi-preifatrwydd-data/  Bydd hwn yn esbonio sut rydym yn defnyddio 
eich gwybodaeth a sut rydym yn gwarchod eich preifatrwydd. Croesawn ohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Bydd unrhyw 
ohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn cael ei hateb yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at 
oedi wrth ymateb. 

Mae’r e-bost hwn at ddefnydd y sawl y’i bwriedid ar ei gyfer yn unig ac mae’n cynnwys gwybodaeth all fod yn 
freintiedig a/neu’n gyfrinachol. Os na fwriedid ichi dderbyn yr e-bost, dylech roi gwybod i’r sawl a’i danfonodd 
trwy ddanfon e-bost yn ôl a dileu’r e-bost hwn ac unrhyw atodiadau. 
-           -           -           -           -           - 
On leaving One Voice Wales, this email was scanned for all known viruses. We take the protection of your 
data seriously. For our Privacy Notice please click on the following 
link:  https://www.onevoicewales.wales/privacy-policy/ This will explain how we use your information and the 
ways in which we protect your privacy. We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence 
received in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in 
responding. 

This email is for the sole use of the intended recipient and contains information that may be privileged and/or 
confidential. If you are not an intended recipient, please notify the sender by return email and delete this email 
and any attachments. 
 


